

Hoping you had already received this but just in case ..... Framed & into the pool room.

From: Fryer, Doug

**Sent:** Sunday, 24 March 2013 9:19 PM **To:** O'Connor, John T;

Sheridan, Paul; Paterson, Neil; Abrehart, Stephen Cc:

Subject: human Source Course - thanks

Dear John and Hotham-O

I'd like to take the opportunity to thank you and your staff for the dedication and professionalism in delivering and facilitating the HS Course which finished last Friday. I understand that this is a time intensive and psychologically / emotionally exhausting course and it is a credit to your staff to deliver such a high quality program. It was perhaps particularly difficult for the SDU staff to deliver whilst also managing thru the issues of the closure of the SDU and their future placements; it is a credit to all who continued to professionally deliver such a quality program.

Please thank your staff for their assistance in further developing the organisations human source capability

Regards

Doug

## Doug Fryer | Commander

**Intelligence & Covert Support Command** Victoria Police

email: Pl phone: (03) mobile: address: 412 St Kilda Road, Melbourne, Vic 3004